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2017/18 FoPS Committee 
 
 

At the beginning of each school year a committee of parents is elected 
at our AGM to support the organising and running of FoPS.  
 
Although lots of people help throughout the year to support all the 
events and activities these are the best people to talk to if you'd like to 
get more involved, or have a creative fundraising idea.  
 
 
 

 
Chairperson: Lucy Gould  
Treasurer: Gadget Cunliffe  
Secretary: Katie Priestley  
 
 
 

 
 
Committee meetings are held throughout the year, and anyone is 
welcome. They are always in the evening, and dates are announced on 
the Facebook Group and on the FoPS Noticeboard by the entrance to 
the school playground. If you're not on Facebook do ask one of the 
committee members when the next meeting is if you'd like to get 
involved. 
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